

Office of Government Relations Nunn Drive AC 818 Highland Heights, Kentucky 41099 (859) 572–5916 nku.edu

September 12, 2024

Budget Review Subcommittee on Education Representative Bobby McCool, Chairman Capitol Annex Room 136, 702 Capital Ave Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Chairman McCool,

On behalf of Northern Kentucky University, we would like to thank you for the opportunity to respond regarding the asset preservation projects for post-secondary institutions. The asset preservation funds are extremely helpful to our campus, providing dollars for essential facility maintenance, systems replacements, and repairs to our aging buildings. The funds will allow us to renovate and update our campus facilities where most needed. Further, the lack of institution match allows us to move quickly on projects and deploy valuable funds to other parts of campus.

Thank you and the General Assembly for your continued support of higher education and our faculty, staff and students.

Sincerely,

Jenny Sand

Executive Director, Government and Community Relations